
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year to you all and welcome to Spring 1st half 

term. We have lots of exciting activities planned for this 

half term. 

Spring Term Topics and Books 

Class 4: 

Explorers 

‘The Dinosaur that Pooped a Planet’ by Tom 

Fletcher and Dougie Poynter 

 

Dates to remember: 

Friday 13th January – 2.40pm Sports Celebration 

Assembly 

Friday 20th January - Chinese new year multi-

cultural celebration. Family assembly at 2.30pm 

Friday 27th January – RSPB workshops in school 

Week beginning 30th January – Storytelling week 

Friday 3rd February – 2.30pm Poetry family assembly 

(children from each class will be sharing poetry) 

Friday 17th February – 2.30pm Celebrations 

Assembly 

Friday 17th February – Break up for Half Term 

Monday 27th February – Back to School 

Tuesday 28th February - Storyteller 

Wednesday 1st March – World Book Day (Dress up as 

your favourite book character or in your 

pyjamas/onesie) 

Monday 13th March – Parents evening 2 – 7pm 

(appointment sent out closer to the time) 

Tuesday 14th March – Parents evening 3.30 – 6pm 

Friday 24th March – 2.40pm Class 4 and 5 family 

assembly 

Wednesday 29th March – EYFS and KS1 Multi-skills 

festival 1-3pm 

Friday 31st March - 2.45pm (Venue TBC) Easter 

Service. 

Monday 3rd April – Dwaine Pipe assembly 

Thursday 6th April – 2pm Celebrations Assembly 

Friday 7th April – Finish for Easter Holidays 1.15pm 

 

Clubs: 

Clubs will begin week commencing 16th 

January with the exception of homework club 

which begins 12th January. 

Tuesday: KS1 booster – 4.15 

Wednesday: KS1 arts and crafts club - 4.15 

Thursday: Homework club (with a 

parent/carer) – 4.15 

A letter will be sent out to sign up for clubs. 

 

PE: 

Class 4 will now have PE lessons on a Monday 

and Wednesday. Please make sure that your 

child has their PE kit in school on these days. 

 

Booster Club will run on a Tuesday after 

school from 3.15 – 4.15pm. You will be 

informed by text on the Friday before. 

Please make sure we have a correct 

number so we are able to contact you.    

               

If you have any questions or queries, please 

do not hesitate to ask. 

Miss Dobson 

Please ensure that your child has their reading 

book with them every day.  
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